
August 31, 2022 

The Cambria Community Services District (CCSD) hereby provides this non-binding Letter of 
Intent (LOI) to Pacific Gas & Electric (PG&E) to execute, by September 30, 2022, or as soon 
thereafter as funding is in place, the attached Work Order (WO) for construction of the CCSD 
WWTP Upgrade project described therein, subject to the following conditions: 

1. Award of the WO to PG&E is contingent upon receipt by CCSD of funding sufficient to
pay for the Scope of Work (SOW) described in the WO.

2. Review and approval of all documents related to the WO and financing for the WWTP
Upgrade project by District Counsel.

_______________________ 
John F. Weigold, IV 
General Manager 
Cambria Community Services District 
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